
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL UNION OFFICERS 

NEW NLRB DIRECTIVE 
From Union Built PC©  

Labor unions will likely face more litigation from dissatisfied workers and right-to-work groups under 

a new directive issued by the NLRB. 

 

 
 

 

The National Labor Relations Board on Sept. 14 ordered field offices staff to start pursuing charges 

against unions for ‘negligent’ behavior such as losing an employees’ complaint or not returning 

phone calls when the worker has questions, according to an internal directive obtained by 

Bloomberg Law. 

      Read Memo on Line :   http://src.bna.com/BS3 - See Memo Below: 
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